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Oregonians already voted this as a no on the ballot. Accept the No.  

 

Legislatiors in Salem on the Democratic side need to stop running under tyrannical 

rule. There are multiple political parties in Oregon. It's time to start working for all 

Oregonians and not only those that share your vision of tyrannical rule. 

 

 

 

 

 


